
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd. 

Notice – Regarding Saturday being Working Days  

for Classes I - X 

     Dated : 06.10.2025. 

Dear Parents,  

This is to inform you that all Saturdays will be working days 

for Classes I-X Term-II onwards, except for 2
nd

 and 5
th
 

Saturdays. 

This is to ensure seamless coverage of the syllabus, keeping 

in mind the loss of working days due to extreme weather 

conditions in recent times. 

You are requested to ensure that your ward comes dressed 

in proper House Uniform on working Saturdays. 

The updated Time-Table will be sent to you in due course of 

time. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Tender Heart High School 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


